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23rd May 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Year ten students will be sitting exams in all subjects following the May half term break. 

The exams will run from Wednesday 18th June to Friday 11th July 2023. Exams will take 

place in the sports hall under formal exam conditions. This will enable their teachers to 

get a formally assessed measure of students’ progress and will enable students to 

begin familiarising themselves with the exam hall and the rules and protocols, prior to 

their GCSE exams in year 11. The timetable is printed below 
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Please ensure that your child is fully prepared for these exams by encouraging them 

to revise at home. Their teachers will also be preparing them in class and Miss Dale, 

head of Year 10 will be delivering assemblies to the year group on what they can 

expect from the exams, strategies for revision and strategies to cope with exam stress.  

If you have any questions please feel free to email me or the Head of Year 10 at:  

 

SHenshaw@MSJ.STOCCAT.org.uk , or Miss Dale at: FDale@MSJ.STOCCAT.org.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr S Henshaw 

Deputy Headteacher 
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